From: PSC Public Comment

To:

Subject: RE: Public Comment in Case #2023-00092

Date: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 8:54:00 AM

## Case No. 2023-00092

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00092, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at <a href="View Case Filings for: 2023-00092">View Case Filings for: 2023-00092</a> (kv.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From:

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 6:42 PM

**To:** PSC Public Comment < PSC.Comment@ky.gov> **Subject:** Public Comment in Case #2023-00092



## **Dear Commissioners**

Case #2023-00092 KY Power Integrated Resource Plan Case,

It is outrageous that public utility CEO's receive compensation when they basically do no work.

The emphasis of all power companies should be on helping their clients reduce their energy consumption by the use of free energy audits and support for such things as insulation. The TVA has found this to be a good approach. What is the problem with the rest of you?

It is unreasonable to act as if we can continue to use a finite resource in a manner that is based on exponential growth. If you show me a CEO that is actually addressing that issue, then perhaps he might be worth a million a year. Otherwise, forget it.

Utility companies and extraction companies routinely leave damaged environments which they want the taxpayer to clean up while they collect the salaries, bonuses, appointments to other boards and stock options. I think you fail to understand that people are watching and we really are not stupid.

Sincerely, Linda Dulicai